
January 2022                 SCCDSB               Owen Malott-Bennett 

 

 

URSULINE COLLEGE          

CHATHAM 

STUDENT TRUSTEE REPORT 

 

A message from UCC Staff: “Community sustains 

Faith” 

 ~St. Angela Merici 

By being back to face to face learning we are building 

community. By building community our faith is 

shared. This is a goal all of us can contribute to by 

being part of the Lancer family. 

 

This year is about supporting each other, raising each 

other up, promoting healthy school relationships and 

community ties. Let’s get back to who we were! 
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Finishing Out October 

Special shout out to our amazing teachers and staff here at UCC! Going above 

and beyond always. For Halloween they orchestrated an amazing festive haunted 

house for us throughout the entire school. During difficulty times these things 

really mean a great deal and it really brought a sense of community to our school. 



UCC Cares Club held a canned Food Drive. Our school 

was unable to do our traditional UCC Scares Hunger 

Food Drive (where we go door to door collecting items 

at Halloween). So the school came together along with 

UCC Cares Club and still brought in many items for a 

local food drive. Grade 12’s WON! 

 

Lancer Proud 

It’s been so great to have our Lancer Athletes back in action… many 

championships have been won! Over 150 Lancers have returned to competitive 

action. 

Football and soccer participated in internal leagues. 

Cross Country - Junior boys won LKSSA 

Tennis – Mary Bondy and Gillian Wells won LKSSAA girls 

doubles championship. 

Golf – Boys won LKSSAA championship and are 7yr 

reigning champs. 

Volleyball – Boys junior and senior both finished first in 

league play and the senior’s took the LKSSAA finals. 

Basketball – Senior girls took 

first place in league play and 

decimated St. Pat’s in the 

LKSSAA final. 

 

 

Winter Extra-curriculars 

UCC Cares Club 
Student Council 
Reach for the Top - Wellness Council 
Esports 
Hockey 
Girls Volleyball 
Boys Basketball 
Curling 
 

 



November/ December at a Glance 

UCC Can Drive was November 28. Our school teamed up with our local 

community, The Knights of Columbus, to make this a success. 

Movember – Shout out to Mr. Whyte and his Kahoot in 

bringing awareness to the school community with respect 

to this important cause, testicular cancer. Thank you to all 

the staff who participated in the mustache challenge. 

 

ROCK Missions – During the weeks of 

November 26th and December 3rd ROCK 

Missions visited our school to bring 

awareness about an ever-growing 

issue…homelessness in our 

communities. What it is, what we can 

do to help, and specifically how we can 

help as a school community. 

SOOOO…Mr. Santos and Miss Dudics 

classes took on a project and came 

together to collect clothes and hygiene 

products for ROCK Missions. 

 

 

Student Council sold Christmas spirit wear to raise money for local 

charities. 

Elf on a Shelf – December 1st to the 17th and name our school elf poll. 
 

Christmas music was played in the morning from the 13th to the 17th. 
 
School staff participated in guess that HO HO HO!  
 
Monday: Christmas tree door decorating. 
Tuesday: Christmas Kahoot  
Wednesday: Christmas Bingo  
Thursday: Snowman Scavenger Hunt  
Friday morning: Christmas Movie Trivia & Christmas Virtual Assembly 
 



Thank you to our amazing Student Council for making the holiday season so 
festive and bringing together our school community in fun activities to bring 
about Christmas spirit. 
 
UCC Cares Club – prepared and served a special take-out 
Christmas dinner on December 9th. 

 

 

NEW YEAR – 2022 

Good to be back and time to buckle down. Exams start January 27th. 

Under New Leadership! Mr. Powers hung up his captain’s hat. 


